
Dear Neighbour, 

We would like to take the opportunity to 

introduce ourselves as the point of contact for 

Kier Regional Building London & South East 

who have been appointed to undertake the 

construction of Marylebone Square

Kier Regional Building - London & South East  

Marylebone Square
Community Update

Senior Project Manager, Graham 

Potts, will be your first point of 

contact on site. 

Meet the Site Team

Dean Probert
Works Manager

You can contact him in office hours on:

( 07980 913 087

8 Graham.Potts@kier.co.uk

Main construction works due to 

start in November 2020

There will be various hoarding changes 

occurring during the initial period before a 

permanent hoarding is installed. Deliveries will 

be met at the southside of Aybrook Street prior 

to entering site.

Our 

Client 

Our project 

The works at Marylebone consist of constructing a 

collection of both high-end and affordable 

apartments over 5 storey, carefully chosen 

boutiques and restaurants, and a versatile 

community hall. 

Progress update - October: 

• Works will commence along St Vincent Street on 

26.10.2020 

• Main works will be installation of Kingposts walls 

around the perimeter of site to enable the 

basement to be constructed.

• Installation of piles and capping beams. 

www.kier.co.uk
FocusedTrustedCollaborativ

e

Trusha Dabasia
Senior Engineer

Graham Potts
Senior Project 

Manager

The next community liaison group meeting will take place next Wednesday 21st October 17:30 to 18:30 via 
zoom. Please email marylebonesquare@fourcommunications.com to confirm attendance.
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